
 
PARENTS’ CLUB 

 
The Lake Castle Parents’ Club (LCPC) would like to welcome you to the 2024-25 school year as Lake Castle Madisonville 
celebrates its 30th year of providing excellence in education. LCPC is a non-profit organization with a purpose to enhance 
the educational experiences of children attending Lake Castle Madisonville. We strive to do so by providing supplemental 
learning aids and supplies, as well as generating revenues that the school can use for physical campus improvements. 
 
How does LCPC accomplish our goals? The success of LCPC is dependent upon our Lake Castle Madisonville family 
including parents, grandparents, faculty and area businesses. This includes financial support, as well as the donation of 
time at LCPC-sponsored events, and service on committees. 
 

2024-25 LCPC-Sponsored Events 
Uniform Resale LCPC Membership Drive Spirit Shirts LC Merchandise 
“Hats Off” Mom Social Charleston Wrap Smoothies Family Fun Day 
Feats for Funds Perino’s Poinsettias Santa Secret Shop Sky Tree Book Fair 
Gala Sponsorship Gala Tickets/Auction Easter Raffle Family Bingo 

 
How can YOUR family get involved? While LCPC membership is not mandatory, we desire that each family either join for 
the first time or renew membership. Once membership is established, don’t stop there! We encourage you to look for 
opportunities where your time and talent may be utilized in a meaningful way. We have several committees that need 
assistance at various times of year. 
 
If committee service is not for you, we still need your help! 

• Does your family own or operate a business? We’d love to find ways to partner with you! 

• Are you willing to help with school-wide events by providing supplies that are needed? Let us know. 
 
Why does YOUR family matter? The recurring, annual expenditures of LCPC directly impact each Lake Castle Madisonville 
family. We are unable to fulfill our mission without your help. 

• Did you know that LCPC provides the salary for our full-time School Resource Officer? Safety is a number one 
priority at Lake Castle Madisonville. LCPC gladly stepped in to bridge the gap of this expense. 

• Many years ago, the LCPC Board had a vision to build our Jet Center. Every day it is utilized by students and faculty. 
In an effort to subsidize the ongoing Jet Center expenses, LCPC has partnered with Lake Castle Madisonville to 
lower costs. 

• Lake Castle Madisonville loves its school family! LCPC is happy to provide 8th Grade Brunch, Faculty Thanksgiving 
Luncheon, Teacher Appreciation Breakfast and Luncheon, and End of Year Snoballs for the student body. 

• Past projects completed by LCPC are the Jet Center, elementary playground, aluminum lunch tables, new fans 
under the pavilion, property fencing/signage/parking lot maintenance, landscaping, Jet Center sound system, 
covered walkway, updated school intercom system and, most recently, the elementary playground cover.  

 
We have much work to do and we are excited for the school year ahead! Join us at our Fall LCPC Meeting on October 15 
at 6:00 pm in the Jet Center.  Please be on the lookout for email correspondence from LCPC, as well as news on our Lake 
Castle Parents’ Club Facebook page. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Lake Castle Parents’ Club Executive Board 


